
 

Department of Engineering Sciences and Humanities 

   Title of Event: Parents-Teachers Meet - 2025 

   Organized by: Deptt. Of Engg. Sciences and Humanities  

   Convener: Prof.(Dr.) Sunita M. Yadav, H.O.D. Engg. Sciences and Humanities Deptt. 

            Session Chair: Prof. (Dr.) Santosh P. Bhosle, Director, RSCOE, Pune 

   Guests of Honour: Prof.(Dr.) A.S. Devasthali, Dy. Director, RSCOE 

                                      Prof.(Dr.) N. S. Mujumdar, Sr. Professor, ESH, RSCOE 

                                      Prof.(Dr.) P.A. Tomar, Associate Dean (Academics)  

              Event Coordinators: Prof. (Dr.) Satyajit V. Kasar and Prof. Vaishali Nehte 

                             Date: 8h March 2025 (Saturday) 

      Duration: 11:00 am – 12:00 pm (1 hr) 

           Venue: Seminar Hall, B- Building 

 Participation: 65 parents  

 

Synopsis: 

Engineering Sciences and Humanities department of RSCOE organized annual meet of parents 

with the teachers dealing with the academics of their wards. This meeting serves as a common 

platform for direct interaction between parents and GFMs/subject teachers and assist in 

shaping future course of actions for their wards. 

The event started with the welcome address followed by Saraswati Pujan by all dignitaries. 

Convener of the program Prof. (Dr.) S. M. Yadav madam felicitated all the invited dignitaries. 

Convener of this program delivered preamble to this event and highlighted different initiatives 

taken by the department for the students to get accustomed in the college environment. This 

was followed by pointing out some keen observations on the new generation by Prof.(Dr.) N. S. 

Mujumdar in his speech. Dy. Director of the institute Prof.(Dr.) A. S. Devasthali emphasised the 

importance of discipline to be inculcated in the first year students. In the address from the 

session chair, Prof. (dr.) S. P. Bhosle sir gave glimpses overall growth of the institute in the past 

years and the contributions and expectations from first year students. The program ended with 

the vote of thanks by Prof. Kushal Lodha on behalf of Departmental Academic Coordinators and  

The event was followed by immediate spontaneous one to one interaction between GFMs and 

parents at distinct designated places. GFMs also presented the results of the first semester to 

individual parents and different challenges faced by the individuals. Subject teachers concerned 

about particular students were also involved in one to one interaction. Prof. (Mrs.) Amruta Dixit 

and Ms. Neha Pendse shouldered the responsibilities of anchoring for the event. 

 

 

 



   Glimpses of the Event: 
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Saraswati Pujan by dignitaries 

 

 

 



 
Felicitation of dignitaries by Prof. (Dr.) S. M. Yadav madam 

 

                
Parents present for the Meeting 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

      

      
Speeches by the dignitaries from the dias 

 

Glimpses of Direct Interactions with Parents 

       


